
CHINESE NEW YEAR  
CLUB CLOSURE

Dear Members, kindly be informed that the entire Club will 
be closed on:

28 January 2025 (Tuesday), Eve of Chinese New Year 
29 January 2025 (Wednesday), Day 1 of Chinese New Year

with the exception of Kensington Ballroom, which will host 
the CNY reunion dinner for those with pre-booked 

reservations.

The Club will resume normal operations on the second day 
of Chinese New Year, 30 January 2025 (Thursday).

We wish you a happy and prosperous Chinese New Year!

The Management 
11 December 2024

28 & 29 January 2025
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